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From: sylvainharley08 <sylvainharley08@gmail.com>  
Sent: September 2, 2020 12:33 PM 
To: Stéphane Cyr <cao@munclare.ca> 
Cc: Brian Comeau <district5@munclare.ca> 
Subject: FW: Duffy Rd 

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ Original message ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
From: Ron Goudey <rongoudey@ymail.com>  
Date: 2020‐08‐30 12:04 p.m. (GMT‐04:00)  
To: sylvainharley08@gmail.com  
Subject: Duffy Rd  

To The Municipality of Clare,     It has come to my attention that the Duffy Rd has become impassable due being over 
grown. This can create safety hazards to people using this road. I would like to suggest that the road be bushed out to 
make it passable as there are ATV , dirt bikes , bicycles and walkers using this road. A lot of  OHV vehicles use it to get to 
the gas station for fuel and to get refreshments , by cleaning up the road you will also help the economy of the area, and 
as we all know with covid everyone can use help with their local economy. Also if the road is cleared well enough could 
become another route in emergencies for emergency vehicles. I hope you will take a serious look at doing this work thank 
you Ron Goudey  President Sou'west Nova ATV Association  


